
 

30th April 2020 

Dear Parent/Carers Years 3 and 4, 

Kingswood update 

As previously advised in writing on 20th April, I have been trying to rearrange our 

current Year 4 Kingswood residential trip and our Year 3 day trip, both were 

scheduled for May.   

As these were both cancelled by the centre due to the COVID-19 pandemic, I have 

looked at other possibilities, not wanting our children to miss this fabulous 

opportunity.   

I have managed to rearrange for these trips for September 2020.  The current Year 

4, (to be Year 5) residential will now be 21st -23rd September and the current Year 3 

(to be Year 4) day trip on Tuesday 22nd September.   

I am hoping that their present teachers may make a ‘guest’ appearance during these 

trips.    

We will contact you re any outstanding payments in due course.  

I will hold a meeting much closer to the time for further information but if you have 

any further questions regarding this please email the school office.   

Following our enforced closure, I’m sure many of you will see the additional benefit 

of our Residential and Day Trip going ahead in September.  The children will have 

time to bond with their new teachers, to hopefully spend time with their previous 

teachers, but more importantly, the opportunity for social interaction with their peers, 

which at this time they are probably missing and the opportunity to re-establish 

friendships away from the school environment.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs S Sullivan 
Head of School  
Kingsnorth CEP School  
 

 


